SPECIAL NOTICE

TO:

Mercer Park Homeowners and Residents
FROM:        Mercer Park Board of Directors & Property Concepts, Inc.

DATE:         October 7, 2013
SUBJECT:  Parking Stall Paint/Numbering
RESIDENT ALERT
FRIDAY

OCTOBER 11, 2013 BEGINNING @ 9:15A.M.

NUMBERS WILL BE PAINTED ON ALL PARKING LOT STALLS 

Vehicles, except long pick-up trucks, may remain in parking stalls during the parking space numbering installation.  PLEASE PULL ALL VEHICLES AS FAR FORWARD INTO PARKING STALLS AS POSSIBLE.  Please use caution when moving your vehicle and/or parking vehicles – to avoid driving over newly painted numbers.  You may wish to park in your garage, or off-site, during the a.m. hours to ensure your vehicle does not come in contact with any paint over-spray.  Painted numbers should be dry by late afternoon.
NO PARKING – in spaces across from building #7 where curb wheel stops are broken.  Wheel stops will be repaired/replace, along with, numbering.
PARKING STALL NUMBERING

Friday October 11, 2013
Beginning 9:30a.m. 
